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NOTICE OF MEETING

BUDGET ADVISORY COMMITTEE

The next regular meeting of the Budget Advisory Committee will be held on Friday, January 23,

2004, in Committee Room 1, 2nd Floor, Toronto City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, Toronto, at

9:30 a.m.

There will be no Agenda distributed for this meeting.  List of presentations attached.

For further information or assistance, please contact Betty Henderson, Committee Administrator, at

416-392-8088 or bhender1@toronto.ca.

Betty Henderson/ms City Clerk

January 12, 2004

“Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice.”

Budget Advisory Committee

Councillor David Soknacki (Chair) Councillor Shelley Carroll Councillor Kyle Rae
Councillor Joe Mihevc (Vice-Chair) Councillor Peter Milczyn Councillor Sylvia Watson
Councillor Jane Pitfield (Vice-Chair)



BUDGET ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Agencies, Boards and Commissions
Presentations

Friday, January 23, 2004
Committee Room 1

9:30 a.m.

Toronto Police Service
Toronto Parking Enforcement Unit

Toronto & Region Conservation Authority

Arena Boards of Management

Toronto Transit Commission

Toronto Atmospheric Fund

Theatres
St. Lawrence Centre for the Arts
Toronto Centre for the Arts
Hummingbird Centre for the Performing Arts

Exhibition Place
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